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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt h, b, f and l. We 
have been reading words like dog, ten, get 
and nod. We also learnt the tricky word 
‘the’. A tricky word is a word that we 
cannot sound out.  
 

In maths, we have learnt all about the number 
2. We have been finding 2 in different ways 
and have been showing it in different ways, 
such as, using fingers, and Numion. Can you 
find 2 of something at home?  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week reception performed their Harvest 
assembly. The children have worked really 
hard to practise the songs and it was lovely 
to see such happy smiling faces on the stage.  

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 

photographs of all our fun activities. 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Adam Broadhurst 
Daffodils: Alfie Kent  

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 Half Term 
 

The children have had such a wonderful 
first half term in reception. We look 

forward to welcoming you all back on  

Monday 31st October at 8:50am 

 

 

 

Merseyside Fire and Rescue 
This week reception had 
special visitors in from 
Merseyside fire. The children 
each had a turn sitting inside 
the fire engine and even got to 
spray the hose! 
The firemen told us about fire 
safety and what to do if there 
is a fire.  

 


